
We are bidding the PWSA ABC
Project on Thursday, February
13th. If you plan to bid it,
we will need your proposal
by  noon  on  Wednesday,
February  12th.  The  work
includes  work  at  three  (3)
adjacent  locations:  The
"rehabilitation  and
replacement" of equipment in
the Aspinwall  Pump Station,
Construction  of  a  "new"
Bruecken  Pump  Station,  &
Construction  of  the  "new"
Clearwell Bypass. We will be
bidding  the  General
(including  Process)
package.  This  project  has
Prevailing  Wage  Rates.  The
published  rates  are  in  the
specifications.  If  you  want
access  to  the  documents,
please  contact  Dave
DeChicchis  at
ddechicchis@mascaroconstru
ction.com.  Mascaro
Construction  Company,  L.P.
encourages certified minority-
owned,  veteran-owned,  and
woman-owned
subcontractors, diverse and/or
small businesses, and supplier
participation on this and all our
projects.  We  are  an  Equal
Opportunity Employer. Please
contact  Gretchen  Mummert
at  (412)  863-4024  or
gmummert@mascaroconstru
ction.com, our Small Business
Specialist  for  additional
information.


